
22010 76th Ave. S. 

Kent, WA 98032  

June 14, 2021 

Mark L. Johnson 

Executive Director & Secretary 

Washington Utilities and  

Transportation Commission 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

RE: Rabanco Ltd. Tariff Revision d/b/a Seatac Disposal, d/b/a Republic Services of Kent 

Docket number TBD 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Enclosed please find the proposed, revised tariff pages to be included with Tariff No. 26 of 

Rabanco LTD, Certificate G-12 (d/b/a Seatac Disposal, d/b/a Republic Services of Kent). We are 

asking for the change to be effective August 1, 2021. 

The revisions in the tariff reflects the change in the commodity credit for multifamily 

customers, from a credit of $0.01 to a debit of $0.06, and for single family customers, from a 

credit of $0.01 to a debit of $0.12. 

As required by Commission rules, a copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the King 

County Chair impacted by this filing.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Maria Easley 

Business Unit Finance Manager 

Republic Services 

measley@republicservices.com 

p. (206) 225-6967
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